
November 24, 19/-3 

Mr. J.E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Incident invthlvinv Lee Harvey Oswald 

Sir: 

At approximately 10:30 AIM. on November 24, lcY,3, I, Detective 
James K. Ramsey 1627, went into the basement of the city hall 
and stationed myself by the cement pillars next to the three 
parking stalls reserved for the Chief Officers]. 

I received instructions along with other detectives from Captain 
O.A. Jones to place myself approxiamtely at the start of the 
exit ramp for the security of Lee Harvey Oswald. 

I saw Mr. Oswald being led on to the ramp in the basement, 
heard a shot, and I immediately sta,ted running toward a white 
male detectives W,E. Chambers and a few other officers had 
seized the suspect. Then I reached the suspect, approximately 
five to six officers and I assisted in subdue-ins the suspect 
and taking him to the jail office. I asisted in the search of 
the suspect's person. He was handcuffed and as he was being 
picked up from the floor. the suspect stated, "I wanted to save 
the State some money". He was then taken by other police officers 
into the jail office elevator. I then went to Lee Harvey Oswald 
who was lying on the floor inside the jail office and observed 
the City left Doctor administer aid to him. '2here was a bullet 
in Oswald's left side, and thl't. was powder w(N4.44a around the 
wound. 

T than helped other officers and ambulance attendants plaee 
Oswald on the streatcher and place him into the ambulance, which 
was waiting on the ramp in the basement. 

I then accomplied Lt. McKinney and Pone otter detecives to 
Parkland Hospital to establish security measures at the 
Hospital. 

Respectfully, 

;James K. Camsey 
/Detective 
forgery Bureau 
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